
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

                                                        
 
 
 
 
          
                                        

Have you received a quote for a sewer line replacement that is 
more than $120 per foot? (Typically measured from your house to 
the sidewalk) It is common for a lot of companies to charge 
anywhere between $150 to $500 a foot and even more to cover 
their high overhead. 

With the price of just about everything increasing daily, we 
believe that it’s time to put a stop to it and help our 
customers retain as much money as possible. Give us a call 
for a free sewer estimate and take back control of your 
finances. 

We specialize in Trenchless Sewer Line replacement and to your 
benefit we do not have commission salesmen, expensive advertising 
or a huge building full of employees that we must pay for. All of that 
translates back to you and why the big companies charge so much. 
Sadly, a lot of the big established family-owned companies have sold 
and are now owned by a private equity company and in the end, they 
charge much higher prices to cover their overhead and of course pay 
the investors back. 

Wouldn’t you like to know that you are dealing with a local 
company that has minimal overhead and no employees? 
That’s right, we are truly a family owned and operated 
business. When you call, you will always be speaking to one 
of the owners, either Bill, Cody or Carson Vanderveer and on 
every job you will always have one if not all 3. They will treat 
your home as if it is their own and they leave the property 
cleaner than when they arrived. 

A sewer line replacement is a huge investment, so if you are 
looking to get an honest and fair price, give us a call. You will 
find that we can usually beat most companies by hundreds if 
not thousands. 

ARE YOU IN NEED OF A SEWER REPLACEMENT? 


